Delayed Office Opening for Employee Training

This office will be closed from 8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first Thursday of each month.

Sustrans Street Design Project



Environmental & Consumer ServicesHead of Service Mark Butterworth

Pullar House, 35 Kinnoull Street, PERTH, PH1 5GD Tel 01738 475000

Contact

Mr. Blair Watt

Direct Dial: (01738) 476944 E-mail: bwatt@pkc.gov.uk

-

BW/LD

Your ref

Our ref

Date

13 February 2020

Dear Sir/Madam

Support for Application to Sustrans Street Design 2020/21

I am pleased to confirm that Perth & Kinross Council's Traffic & Network Team is supportive in principle of the "Safer Access to Victoria Park" project which is being applied for through the Sustrans Street Design Programme. However, given the many competing demands and priorities that we are dealing with, we are unable to commit future funding or resources to the project at this point.

If you require any further information or have any queries, please contact Blair Watt on 01738 476944.

Yours faithfully

Charles Haggart

Traffic & Network Manager